
 8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD.,  KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON  99336-7166
TELEPHONE 509-734-4500  FACSIMILE  509-737-7166 

www.cngc.com

September 23, 2022 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

Regarding: Notice Verification 
      Docket Nos.:  UG-220403, UG-220702, UG-220713, UG-220700, and UG-220699 

On June 1, 2022, Cascade Natural Gas (“Cascade”) filed its annual filing to update the cost 
recovery mechanism with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission.  On 
September 15, 2022, Cascade filed rate revisions to its purchased gas, conservation, decoupling, 
and true ups for impacts related to Federal income taxes adjustments. The proposed changes will 
affect all of Cascade’s Washington customers.  Cascade serves approximately 200,356 
residential, 27,285 commercial, and 511 industrial customers in the state of Washington. 

In accordance with WAC 480-90-198, Notice Verification and Assistance, Cascade is providing 
the following statements: 1) it posted the above referenced filings by posting on Cascade’s 
website at www.cngc.com, and 2) it provided public notice in the form of a published notice in 
the beginning of October, which is 30 days of the requested effective date of November 1, 2022, 
in accordance with WAC 480-90-194.  Cascade also provided a copy of the notice to news 
editors of area newspapers within Cascade’s territory. 

If you have any questions, please direct them to me at (208) 377-6015. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Lori A. Blattner 

Lori A. Blattner 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA  99336-7166 
Lori.blattner@intgas.com 

Attachments 
UG-220699-CNGC-Customer-Notice-and-List-of-Newspapers-09.23.2022.pdf 
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